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Miller 1 South CaCl release Groundwater Report; Remediation#7412

Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

To: jevans@nobleenergyinc.com

Thu, Feb 21, 2013 at 9:16 AM

Cc: steven.lindblom@state.co.us, RBruner@nobleenergyinc.com, tcullum@nobleenergyinc.com

Jacob,

Please continue quarterly ground water monitoring as described in the approved Remediation Workplan for this

release.

Rick Allison, P.G.

Oil and Gas Location Specialist - Northeast Colorado
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

303-894-2100 x5102

On Tue, Feb 19, 2013 at 11:12 AM, <jevans@nobleenergyinc.com> wrote:

Rick,

Please review the attached Miller 1 South CaCl Groundwater Monitoring Report. Remediation#7412

Please contact me with any questions

Thank You

Jacob Evans
Senior Environmental Specialist

direct: T20-587-2026

cell: 303-328-5605

fax: 303-228-4286
jevansi@nobleenergyinc.com
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and
its attachments from your system.
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